
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  March 20, 2025 CONTACT: Katie Emerson 
   (909) 324-0345 

Northview High School to Host VikingFest 2025, 
Showcasing Standout Programs and Achievements 

WHAT: Covina-Valley Unified School District’s Northview High School is inviting students, 
families, and the community to VikingFest 2025, an annual celebration highlighting the 
school’s exceptional programs, student achievements, and Viking pride.  

WHEN: 6 to 7:30 p.m., Thursday, April 3 

WHERE: Northview High School  
 1016 West Cypress Street, Covina 

DETAILS: VikingFest 2025 will offer prospective students and families a glimpse into what makes 
Northview High a standout school. Attendees will have the opportunity to explore the 
school’s diverse career technical education programs, including a Golden Bell award-
winning Fine Arts, Media, and Entertainment pathway. The event will also highlight the 
school’s championship-winning athletics programs, giving attendees a chance to meet 
coaches and connect with student-athletes.  

 Attendees will also tour the campus, visit classrooms, and engage with faculty and staff. 
The evening will feature music, food, and games, creating a lively and welcoming 
atmosphere for all. 

MEDIA 
CONTACT: Katie Emerson, (909) 324-0345 

 
 
 


